
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
  

AIR CANADA – CLERICAL BARGAINING UNIT 
RE: RATIFICATION VOTE 

    

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I am pleased to announce the results of the ratification vote that closed last 
Friday. The contract was accepted by 97% of the membership. 
 
I would like to take a moment to thank the Negotiations Committee for their hard 
work and determination. Negotiations are far from being easy in normal times, 
given trying to meet during a global pandemic added that many more 
complications.  
 
Your Committee went above and beyond to make sure the show could go on and 
that your demands were addressed as best as possible. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Guillaume Lingat 
General Chairperson 
Eastern Region  
  
 

GL/mdr  
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